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Halloween Party and Team Building 
Thank you Technology Services Personnel Action Committee (TPAC)!

The Technology Services Personnel Action Committee (TPAC) sponsored a Halloween party and team building 
contest on Wednesday, October 31, 2018. The event was filled with great fun and treats. Congratulations to the 

award winners: the Information Services and Applications team, James Costello and Nancy Grella!

Thank you Technology Services Personnel Action Committee (TPAC)!
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